

## Centennial Middle School Community Council meeting

Tuesday, March 9, 2021, 11:00am-noon

(5 min) *Welcome & Getting to know you:*

1. Give us ONE word that describes how you feel about the past year. (*Mine is going to be "blur".*)

(15 min) **COUNCIL BUSINESS:**

1. Discussion and vote on Rules of Order and Procedure
  - a. Emily, can you post whatever we approve on Centennial's Community Council page?
2. April meeting date conflict for me

(5 min) **DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP:**

1. Do we want to have J P Pontius (from the district) come make a presentation to us on the district's web filtering efforts? Or was the digital presentation that Emily sent to us February 17th adequate?

**SCHOOL SAFETY:**

(35 min) **TRUST LANDS FUNDS:**

1. CURRENT YEAR'S PLAN:

- a. Do we have any teacher mini-grant requests that we need to review?
- b. \$40,000 - Conference attendance/professional development (*do we need to amend anything?*)
  - i. (*Emily/Mr. Bates*) Do we have better numbers on how much of that money will be used by AVID training this summer?
- c. \$30,000 2 chromebook labs (*does this need amending?*)
  - i. (*Melanie*) Report on discussions about chromebook plans at school board meetings

2. NEXT YEAR'S PLAN:

- a. Areas we decided (at last month's meeting) that we need to address with our plan and funding (it would be useful to know what teachers' perceptions are of what's happening):
  - i. Goal setting
  - ii. following through
  - iii. helping get students caught up academically (64% pass rate on mid-year math testing)
  - iv. mental health issues (anxiety)
  - v. possibly doubling up on core subjects
- b. Of these areas, how can trust lands money assist?
  - i. instructional aides
  - ii. college-age paid tutors (working along with AVID program)
  - iii. implementing "Second Step Curriculum"
  - iv. Look at reducing PD funding and chromebook funding (from what it was this year) and keep/increase other areas
- c. (*Mr. Bates*) Are we on track to be ready to submit this at the end of the month? Do you need signatures from each of us for that submission?

*Does everyone have April's meeting date on their calendar?*